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Comments: I am against any effort to prevent bolted climbing routes in the national forest. The proposed idea to

prevent new bolted routes and take away bolted routes is preposterous. Climbing is a sport enjoyed by all

demographics, creates tourism in small economically dependent towns, gives jobs to folks that would otherwise

be on the street. Leave the bolts alone. Let us have our sport. Thank you!


